

Robin Hood Primary School

Nursery Newsletter – Friday 13th May 2022

This Week:

The children have had a fabulous week in Nursery! The children have blown us away with their fantastic learning and amazing efforts! Across the week, the children have impressed us with their imagination and their drawing skills. We have also been busy planting sunflower seeds in the outdoor planters - we will let you know when they grow!

Home Learning:

Topic — Can you make a model of a farm or farm animal? Maybe you could use building bricks or empty packaging to make a model. Please email Miss Mills at missmills@robinhoodapps.co.uk anything you have made for us to look at. We cannot wait to see your creations and share these with your teachers and peers!

Reading — Read your phonics book and your reading for pleasure book with a parent. **Please ensure these are logged on your Go Read app** — the children will receive their gems for this. We have allocated the children books on Oxford owl, and you will need to be able to log on and see the books allocated to your children.

Please bring your Reading Folder to school every week. MTW and 30-hour children should return their Reading Folders on Monday and WThF children should return their Reading Folders on Wednesday afternoon. These will be changed and handed back out. Please remember to log the books we send home from school, on the Go Read app. It is optional to record any other books you share with your child.

Next Week:

Literacy: In Literacy, we will sharing the Nursery Rhyme 'Old McDonald had a Farm'. Cock-a-doodle-doo! It is time to get to work! The children will be role-playing real jobs on the farm, such as caring for cute animals and scooping "dirt" into wheelbarrows. Across the week, the children will have many opportunities for mark making and continue to practise writing their names, with a focus on forming their letters correctly.

Phonics: We will be focusing on Phase 1 Aspect 7 Oral Blending and Segmenting. The aim of this aspect is to develop oral and segmenting skill.

Maths: In Maths next week, we will recap knowing that the last number reached when counting a small set of objects tells you how many there are in total, show fingers numbers up to 5, linking numbers and amounts. It is time for the cheeky monkeys to eat their tea! The children will be finding different amounts of bananas hidden in the trees and bushes

outside and putting them on the correct numbered plates.

Dates for your diary:

• On **Wednesday 25th May**, the Nursery children will be having a platinum Jubilee themed day where we will celebrate our monarch through creative activities and by having our own afternoon teas. The children are invited to come into school wearing the colours of the union jack, or as a Royal.

Reminders:

• Please ensure you are dropping off/picking up your child in the allocated time slot, based on your child's surname:

Arrive	Leave
A - M 8:40 - 8:50	A - M 3:00 - 3:10
N-Z 8:50 - 9.00	N- Z 3:10 – 3:20

- Indoor PE Our PE days are on a <u>Wednesday</u> (MTW and 30-hour children) and <u>Friday</u> (WTF and 30-hour children). On your child's PE day(s), they can come to school dressed in their PE kit (white t-shirt, black jogging bottoms or shorts, black or green jumper and trainers).
- Every day your child has the option of having a piece of snack (fruit or vegetable) provided by school, which they can enjoy in the Snack Café. Please feel free to send in an alternative piece of fruit or vegetable, if you wish.
- Water Bottles will remain in school and will be washed and refilled ready for your child every day.
- If you would like to bring in treats for your child's birthday, please ensure these are individually wrapped, e.g. Haribos.
- Please ensure you have joined your child's Google Classroom to ensure you are receiving key information and updates. If you need your child's log in details please let their teacher know.
- We are a Healthy School, therefore if you are sending your child with a packed lunch, please ensure you are providing a balanced, healthy lunch for your child. You can find some suggestions on the following website https://www.nhs.uk/change4life/recipes/healthier-lunchboxes#lunchbox-recipes, which provides some sweet/chocolate substitutions, as sweets and chocolates should not be in your child's lunchbox.
- Please ensure your child is sent with a change of clothes in case of any accidents. These can be kept in your child's bag. Please ensure your child's name is clearly labelled on all items of clothing.
- If you wish to contact your child's class teacher, please use the below email address during school hours: missmills@robinhoodapps.co.uk (Miss Mills)

Have a lovely weekend, Miss Mills and the Nursery Team.